
10 May, 2017 

To whom it may concern at the Therapeutic Goods Administration (TGA) 

Regarding the Four regulatory options under consideration 

Option 1 –  Keep homeopathy regulated the way it is, people have the right to 

access and use homeopathy and any other treatment that may achieve some 

relief of health concerns they have. If we limit our access to medical practices 

used successfully in other parts of the world as well as Australia we are 

preventing people from the right to be well. Please protect the people’s rights; 

both to be treated and also to practise in the modality they have dedicated 

their lives to, in order to help sick people. 

The reliance on the NHMRC report is flawed and is being reviewed at the 

ombudsman level showing bias to the study findings. Scientific research 

should be done obeying the rules for scientific evidence based research with 

all findings accurately presented. I hope this will be the case for all research 

used in Australia for the good of all those who are sick and rely on the medical 

profession to support them into wellness. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Carmen Clark 


